
You are invited to be a part of the

Pat Carpenter 
Holiday Parade

Saturday, December 3rd

12 Noon

First Street to Seventh Street along Bay Avenue in North Beach

Parade Participants should check-in at Seventh Street & Chesapeake Avenue at 11 am
Parade Viewers should claim their place no later than Noon

Everyone is welcome to “Be a Part of the Parade”

Decorated Bicycles, Tricycles and Wagons
Marching Bands and Elected Officials

Teams, Cheerleaders and Other Youth Groups
Motorcycles and Antique Cars

Pets and their owners
Floats representing Businesses, Organizations and Churches

You must register by contacting Bob Carpenter by email at 
patcarpenterholidayparade@gmail.com

mailto:patcarpenterholidayparade@gmail.com

